
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Welcome to the Maths Department, Mrs Johnson! 

 

 

 

As we bid farewell to Mrs Anderson, who embarks on maternity leave, we are delighted to 

introduce Mrs Johnson, who joins our department to lead her classes during this time.  

With a wealth of experience teaching mathematics across various schools in Yorkshire, 

including Northallerton, Ripon Grammar, and Boroughbridge, Mrs Johnson brings a tapestry 

of expertise.  

In her tenure with Lower 5, she will be extending existing understanding of trigonometry to 

graphs of functions as well as application of the sine and cosine rules. Simultaneously, with 

Upper 4, she will be strengthening current understanding of fractions and percentages.  

I hope you will join us in extending a warm welcome to Mrs Johnson as she becomes an 

integral part of our educational journey.  

 

Mrs Ivana Anderson  

 


